Professor Salisbury Invited to

Meet on Speech Communication

Professor Lee Salisbury,
head of the University of
Alaska’s Department of
Speech, Drama and Radio, is
one of twelve educators in-
vited to participate in a dev-
elopmental conference
“‘Speech Communication and
the American Indian High
School Student.”’

The conference, funded by
the Danforth Foundation, will

"be held at the University of

South Dakota May 29 through
June 2. It is co-sponsored by
the University of Kansas Com-
munication Research Center
and the Institute of Indian
Studies at the University of
South Dakota.

Salisbury, who also is dir-
ector of the University of
Alaska’s College Orientation
Program for Alaska Native
students (COPAN),will head a
task force charged with dev-
eloping a program of oral
English for American Indian
secondary school pupils at the
conferen ce.



